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Runway 06R/24L Closures – April 6th, 13th, and 24th  
 
Runway 6R/24L is scheduled to close on three consecutive Saturdays beginning 
Saturday April 6th, 2013.  The hours of the closures will be from 12:00 am to 4:00 pm on 
April 6th, 13th, and 20th.  During the runway closures LAWA Maintenance will be 
installing new Distance Remaining Markers and replacing a section of the shoulder 
pavement.  All Airbus A380 operators should plan to depart from Runway 7R/25L during 
the three 16-hour closures. 
 
A Notice to Airmen (NOTAM) will be issued 48-72 hours prior to the scheduled closures.  
Please plan your flight operations accordingly.  For current Airfield Operating Conditions 
check the published NOTAMs for Los Angeles International Airport (LAX) at 
https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov.   
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx
https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/
mailto:Jmort@lawa.org

